
FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 79 
WASHINGTON 

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO 
THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 

X-4107 
June 30, 1924 

SUBJECT: Abolition of Office of Consulting Architect. 

Dear Sir: 

You are advised that the arrangement which has 
existed for some time between the Federal Reserve Board 
and Mr» A. B, Trowbridge, whereby Mr. Trowbridge has served 
the Board and the Federal reserve banks in the capacity of 
consulting archi tec t , in consideration of a f ixed annual 
retainer f ee , has been discontinued, e f f ec t ive June ^Oth, 

In the event of the necessity aris ing in the 
future, as i t undoubtedly w i l l , for the employment of the 
services of a consulting architect , the Board w i l l arrange 
with Mr. Trowbridge, or some other architect , to serve in 
that capacity on an agreed basis for each spec i f i c building 
project . 

Very truly yours, 

Walter 1 . Eddy, 
Secretary. 

TO THE GOVERNORS OF ALL FEDERAL RESERVE BAMS, 
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